
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Office of Emergency Management 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Brent Johnson, Assembly President 
Members, Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly 

THRU: 
~ 

Mike Navarre, Mayor r"/ 
Robert Ruffner, Planning Director$-tor RR 

FROM: Brenda Ahlberg, Emergency Manag 

DATE: January 6, 2023 

RE: City of Homer Local Hazards Mitigation Plan 2022 Update 

This memo recognizes an administrative change to the Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Hazard Mitigation Plan 2019 Update. The City of Homer Local Hazards Mitigation 
Plan Update 2022 has been updated as the new Annex A. Under KPB 2.80.0 l 0, 
"The mayor is authorized to make administrative changes to these plans 
provided the assembly shall be advised of all such changes." 

The Borough plan and the updated annexes by city are available online at 
https://www.kpb.us/emergency-mgmt/plans/plans. Hardcopies may be viewed 
in the planning department or available for print through public records request. 




